
 

No. 592 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Environment and Natural Resources: 

 

Emissions Reduction 

 
1. Please provide a timeframe for implementing the climate change framework 

for the NT? 
 
2. Is the NT Government considering an emission reduction target? 
 
3. When will the Government increase rangers powers to protect country? 

What will this look like? 
 
 

 
Answer: 
 
1. A draft Climate Response Strategy is currently being finalised, and will be 

released as a draft for public review in the coming months. 
 
2. The NT Government is considering the possibility of an emissions reduction 

target. 
 
3. This question is best directed to the Department of Tourism, Sports and 

Culture given their legislative responsibility over ranger powers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


